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In compliance with the Government directive 
placing the National Capital Region under modified 
enhanced community quarantine (MECQ), the PDIC 
Home Office, its Public Assistance Center (PAC) and 
operations related to procurement of PDIC projects, 
will be manned by a skeleton workforce on 4 - 18 
August 2020. Other PDIC personnel shall continue to 
deliver services and respond to queries and requests 
of depositors and other clients under work-from-
home arrangement.

Clients are encouraged to transact with PDIC via 
e-mail at pad@pdic.gov.ph or send a private message 
to our Facebook accounts at @OfficialPDIC and
@PDICAssetsforSale. For your safety and 
convenience, you may visit the PAC after the MECQ 
period. 

For more information and updates, please check 
our website at www.pdic.gov.ph and our Facebook 
accounts. Thank you.


